
From: Lester <lestermilton@hotmail.com>  
Sent: 2020/11/03 12:07 PM 
To: Fay, Peter <Peter.Fay@brampton.ca>; Williams, Charmaine - Councillor 
<Charmaine.Williams@brampton.ca> 
Cc: Jackson, Tammi <Tammi.Jackson@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re: Response Requested - Virtual Brampton Community Safety Advisory Committee 
Meeting - Thursday, November 19, 2020 - 7:00 p.m. 
 
Hello Charmaine and Peter, 
 
Hope all is well and you are both staying healthy and safe. 
 
I am writing to request to be removed from the committee for personal reasons.  
 
I have enjoyed my time on the committee and the ability to play a small part in moving Brampton 
forward. 
 
Thank you for giving me the opportunity to do so! 
 
Take care, 
 
Lester Milton 
 


